Preston & Malcom
ATTORMNEYS AT L AW

From the desk of plr@prestonmalcom.com
Paul i.. Resenthal, Fsq.

March 27. 2024

VIA USPS FIRST CLASS MAIL and

VIA EMAIL TO SBalileg@laganviﬂe-ga.gov

Mayor Skip Baliles

City of Loganville

City Hall

4303 Lawrenceville Road
Loganville. Georgia 30052

Re: Monthly City Attorney Services for the City of Loganville;

Notice of Change in Firm

Dear Mayor Baliles.

Asyouand | have discussed, there are upcoming changes to the structure of my law firm just around
the corner.  Effective May 1. 2024, 1 and my team will be leaving Preston & Malcom, P.C. and will begin
practicing with Rosenthal Wright, LLC, a newly created law firm that will continue to operate out of
downtown Monroe. Joining me at Rosenthal Wright will be my entire team that you. the council and C ity
stafl regularly work with on a daily basis for all of the City’s legal needs. Donnie Wright, Esq. will join
me as partner.  Russell P. Preston. Esq. will join me as Of Counsel. and Kaitlin Garcia and Jenna Sweeney
will round out our team as our firm paralegals.

In short. the team that you know and love will continue 1o be available to handle all the legal needs
of the City of Loganville as your City Attorney. We will simply just be operating under a new name with
a narrowed focus of municipal law files such as the City of Loganville’s and some limited other matters
we will be handling.

The City Attorney for the City of Loganville serves at the pleasure of the Mayor and Council
pursuant to the City’s Charter Section 4.12.  If vou and the Council deem it best for me and my team to
continue to serve the City of' Loganville as City Attorney moving forward, [ would ask that you take up
this matter at your April 11. 2024. Regular Meeting of the Mayor and Council. A Motion to appoint
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Rosenthal Wright. LLC as City Attorney with an effective date of May 1. 2024 will allow us to continue
to serve the City.

Our prior fee arrangement with the City will continue 10 be honored by our new firm through the
end of the City's FY 2023-24. [f you have any questions on this matter or wish to discuss this matter
further pleasc do not hesitate to cail me any time.

Thanks again for trusting me and my team with the City's legal needs. I hope that we can continue
to work together for the betterment of [.oganville for many years to come.

Sincerely, /

/

Paul L. Rosenthal, Esq.

PLR s

ce: Danny Roberts, City Manager via emuil only)
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